March 19, 2012
Dear Senator/Representative:

I would like to thank you for your ongoing support of the hospitality industry in the state of Florida.  I know how valuable your time is and I am thankful to you for voicing our concerns to Ms. Allison Nichol, Chief of the Disability Rights Section, of the Department of Justice.  Because of your actions, the implementation of the new ADA pool lift requirements has been postponed until May 15, 2012.
While this is certainly a step in the right direction, more work is needed.  Many hoteliers continue to find the revised ADA standards overly confusing and inflexible; we hope the delay will allow the revisiting and revision of these standards.  We support the ADA’s goals and will continue to work for a reasonable resolution to these new federal regulations.

Thank you again for your time and attention on this matter.  If you have any questions or if there is anything I can provide please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely

Name
Contact Information.
